
    

From: Lori Parker 
To: Lina Bettencourt 
Subject: Elgin International Club 
Date: July 20, 2021 10:28:11 AM 

Please be advised that the Elgin Club is hosting a curbside dinner this Sat June 24th from 4 to 
730 pm. While most people will pick up their dinners, we are offering parking lot patio seating 
that will be licensed. I am requesting an acknowledgement from Municipal Council that there 
is no objection to this event. Thank you for your time and consideration. Please call 519 476 
5870 with and questions or concerns. Most sincerely Lori Parker 
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